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STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA                                 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
COUNTY OF HENDERSON                                                  APRIL 17, 2008    
  
 
The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a special called meeting at 10:00 p.m. in front of 
the new Sugarloaf Elementary School for a tour. 
 
Those present were:  Chairman Bill Moyer, Commissioner Larry Young and Commissioner Mark 
Williams. 
 
Also present were: Members of the Board of Public Education, representatives of the School System and 
members of the media. 
 
TOUR OF SUGARLOAF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
All those in attendance took a tour of the new school.   
 
No action was taken. 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
              
Elizabeth W. Corn, Clerk to the Board     William L. Moyer, Chairman 
 


